
 
 

STAFF REPORT 

DATE: November 16, 2021 
CONSENT 

 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM: Approve 2022 Liquor License Renewals 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
SUBMITTED BY: Julie Johnson, City Clerk 

 

BACKGROUND: According to State Statute and City Code, each year, all Liquor Licenses must 
be renewed. All renewals are contingent upon approval by the Washington County Sheriff’s 
Department and review by the Minnesota Department of Public Safety, Alcohol and Gambling 
Enforcement. 

ISSUE BEFORE COUNCIL: 
Should Council approve the requested license renewals? 

 
PROPOSAL: The City has received liquor license renewal applications for 2022 from the 
following establishments so far: 

 
• ATB LLC (Village Wine & Spirits) 
• D.T. Lacroix Enterprises (Twin Point) 
• Elmo Liquor 
• Kwik Trip 
• Lake Elmo Inn 
• Lake Elmo Event Center 
• Lambert, Inc. (No Neck Tony’s) 
• Par Caterers (Arnie’s) 
 

 
The appropriate fees have been paid and all required documentation has been provided.  

 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Renewal fee for each license been received  

 
OPTIONS: 

1) Approve license renewals 
2) Deny license renewals 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
If removed from Consent Agenda: 

 
“Motion to approve 2022 Liquor License Renewals as presented.” 


